
Dear College of Idaho Community, 
 
We were notified today that a member of our Yote family has tested positive for COVID-19. The person 
has not been on campus since March 17th, and everyone with whom the person had substantive contact 
has been notified.  
 
It has been 11 days since their departure from campus, so it is very important, especially over the next 
four days, that you monitor yourself for signs of any symptoms (cough, fever, shortness of breath, loss 
of taste and smell). If you experience any of these symptoms, please contact your health provider, or 
Nurse Dawn (dfrederickson@collegeofidaho.edu), and/or complete the COVID-19 Reporting Form. 
 
We are happy to report that the person is doing well, but this is a reminder of how important it is for all 
members of our community to adhere to physical distancing and proper hygiene practices. 
 
Sincerely, 
Paul R. Bennion 
VP for Student Affairs & Dean of Students 
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